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The Agency Management Committee met on Tuesday 15 February via videoconference. This 
communiqué highlights key discussions and considerations from the meeting.  

The Chair acknowledged the Traditional Owners of the lands on which the meeting was being held and 
paid respect to their Elders, past and present. 

CEO report 
Members noted the CEO report highlighting: 

• continuation of a number of surge workforce initiatives 
• early positive experience with joint consideration in Queensland 
• update on legislative amendments 
• Cosmetic Surgery Review well underway 
• COVID-19 update. 

The Committee also discussed the Ahpra administrative complaints learning framework.  

Business items 
In other agenda items the Committee: 

• appointed Dr Susan O’Dwyer (Practitioner member, Medical Board of Australia) to the Finance, 
Audit and Risk Management Committee  

• nominated an AManC member to the Project Steering Committee for the Governance services 
project  

• discussed the proposed response to the consultation RIS use of the title ‘surgeon’ by medical 
practitioners 

• noted the update on work to support implementation of the National Scheme engagement strategy  
 

The Committee also welcomed a presentation from the Chair of the Community Advisory Council, Ms 
Patricia Hall. 

The AManC has scheduled a strategy day for Tuesday 15 March 2022, in place of its usual business 
meeting.   

https://www.ahpra.gov.au/About-AHPRA/Who-We-Are/Agency-Management-Committee.aspx
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